VIPER NATION NEWS









-MISSION STATEMENT-

Ensure that every Space Coast student graduates college, career, or military ready.

Space Coast is excited to announce the Joyner family as our Viper Family of the month for November, sponsored by Launch Credit Union. They go above and beyond to support many people on our campus. Families like the Joyner's are helping us create a culture of kindness and we are so grateful



The next School Advisory Council Meeting will be on Tuesday, January 30th at 3:45 to 4:45pm in the Media Center.

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK

^ **********

http://www.facebook.com/ SpaceCoastJrSrHighSchool



We are looking for parents and guardians who are passionate about working collaboratively with school staff to make Space Coast an even better place for our students. The Parent Leadership Team meets monthly to discuss numerous topics and discuss events going on within the school. It is a great way to get involved. We encourage you to be part of this great team and help us as we continue to make our school the BEST!

FEBRUARY 7TH

MARCH 6TH

APRIL 3RD

MAY 1ST

LOCATION: MEDIA



PARENTS + SCHOOL = TEAM

SPACE COAST DECEMBER FAMILY OF THE MONTH

The Gavin family selflessly dedicates their time and energy to making a positive impact in our community. Whether it is helping the less fortuanate or supporting programs, they are always there to lend a hand. Viper Nation is so thankful they are part of the VIPER FAMILY!

We would like to thank our Family of the month sponsor Launch Credit Union for their amazing support.



E-MAIL: SpaceCoastHigh@brevardschools.org

PHONE: 321.638.0750

FAX: 321.735.9759

OFFICE HOURS: 7:30am - 4:00pm

STUDENT HOURS:

MONDAY-THURSDAY 8:40am - 3:30pm

FRIDAY 8:40am - 2:15pm

YEARBOOKS ARE ON SALE!

SEND A REMINDER TO BUY YOUR YEARBOOK

Scan to Text!







- Scan code with iPhone camera or QR Code Reader.
- 2. Enter recipient.
- 3. Send the message.
- 4. Mission complete!

00022 Jostons Inc. 221909

ostens.com/YearbookPleas





SAFETY IS #1 AT SPACE COAST

We have many students who walk, bike, take a bus, drive and get dropped off/picked up from school daily. Please remember it is not a race! Patience and kindness go a long way when arriving and exiting the school. Please do not speed when leaving the parking lot and be sure to stay alert while leaving parking lots and on the roads by our school. Thank you, VIPER NATION, for your support!



FREE PLANNING FOR LIFE AFTER HIGH SCHOOL

Employment - Day Programs - Agencies - Transition and Community Resources

WHAT YOU'LL LEARN:

- · Local support services
- Advocacy organizations
- Resources for all ages
- Networking with community supports and resources

Saturday, February 24, 2024

8:30am - 12:30 pm School Board of Brevard County

2700 Judge Fran Jamieson Way Viera, FL 32940



https://tinyurl.com/startconf2024



CONTACT TERRY MATSON FOR MORE INFORMATION MATSON.TERRY@BREVARDSCHOOLS.ORG (321) 633-1000 X 11549

PARENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Registered Parent Volunteers are needed to help proctor tests. Proctors are an extra pair of eyes for the Test Administrator. This is something that is one during the school day only. If interested, please contact Space Coast's Testing Coordinator, Melinda Zinger, at zinger.melinda@brevardschools.org.

If you are not sure if your volunteer status is up -to-date please contact Jenny Clark at clark.jenniferd@brevardschools.org.

To become a registered volunteer please visit <u>District and School Security / Volunteers</u> (brevardschools.org) to sign up!



SENIOR, COLLEGE, CAREER, AND MILITARY OPPORTUNIT



Take a moment and check out the guidance website. There are MANY scholarships posted on the page along with A LOT of information for students. If you have any questions please contact our guidance department.

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/13002

COLLEGE TOUR INFORMATION

If you are planning a college tour this school year, please see the Front Office or Mrs. Leon (Guidance). College tours can be excused if the proper paperwork is filled out.

SAVE THE DAT

Space Coast Fr./Sr. High

CLASS OF 2024 GRADUATION



Wednesday, May 22, 2024 7pm **Viper Football Field** 6150 Banyan St. Port St. John

Any SENIOR interested in taking the SAT School Day on Tuesday, March 5th, at 8:45am, needs to sign-up with Mrs. Zinger, ROOM 218, before/ after school or during lunches by Wednesday, January 24th. The cost for the SAT is \$60 cash or check payable to SCHS. Payment must be received by Tuesday, February 13th. 11th grade students will be paid for by the DISTRICT.

Space Coast is proud to announce that Tanner Hill was chosen by the Titusville Area Chamber as their Rising Star for the month of January.

Tanner is a member of the Student Government and Viper Accelerated Program. He has participated in martial arts, including Karate and Kickboxing for over 10 years. He has received the Future Principal Scholar award, Digital Media award and certificates in drafting programs, Photoshop, and Illustrator. Outside of school, Tanner works for Orange County Parks and Recreation and works with kids in the summer camp and after school program. He plans on graduating with a degree in Computer Science and one day receive his master's degree. Community to Tanner means feeling safe in the area you live and being able to rely on assistance when needed. It is finding a group in which you belong and can better both yourself and those around you.

Congratulations Tanner!



PORTAN Dates January 24th February 7th & 21st March 6th & 20th April 3rd & 17th

PROJECT GRADUATION

BOARD MEMBERS

Angela Crissman-President Melissa Mack-Vice President Kitsie Ferguson-Treasurer

Nancy Smith—Secretary

It takes many volunteers to make this special event happen, so we are asking for all parents (not just Graduating Seniors) to step up to keep this tradition going for years to come. Please consider joining one of our meetings or contacting us by email at viperspg2024@gmail.com or on our facebook page VIPERSPG2024 to see how you can help!

2024 Project Graduation is an all night alcohol, drug and tobacco free celebration given shortly after Graduation. Did you know that, statistically, graduation night is one of the riskiest nights in a teenager's life? This is why Project Graduation has become a tradition at our high school; to be sure our kids are safe! Project Graduation is run completely by parent volunteers. It is our





The heart and soul in sports®

& Christ On Campus

meets every Tuesday morning at 8:10 a.m. in room 815.

Join us for faith, fellowship, & fun!

Please visit Mrs. Mitsakos in room 815 to receive a permission form to attend!







 Throwing Program Begins January 8

• Baseball Tryouts January 22, 23, & 24 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm

4:00 pm - 6:00 pm

cill baseball gear is required.



*please see athletic director to make sure you are cleared to participate.

Middle School TRACK Practice

Begins January 16th

3:45 - 4:30 p.m. students must have an athletic packet on file with the

For more information Contact: Coach Jack (jack.Diane@brevardschools.org) or Coach Kyle Davis







QUALIFIED FOR THE U.S. HIGH SCHOOL LADY VIPERS HAVE

QUALIFIED FOR THE U.S. HIGH SCHOOL BOWLING

NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIP!



JUNE 8-10, 2024 LANCASTER, PA



DONATION OPTIONS

Zelle: scvbowlingbooster@gmail.com CashApp: \$VipersBowling Venmo: @VipersBowling Checks: Space Coast Vipers Bowling Booster Club, Inc.

5955 Fisherman Ln.
Cocoa, FL. 32927
*** Booster Club is 501(c)3 ***





LETTERMENS JACKET

- *Go to www.Neffco.com
- *Click on upper left-Varsity Jackets.
- *Put in passcode #076858.
- *Follow the prompts to order.





2023-2024 TARDY POLICY

THREE (3) TARDIES IN ONE SCHOOL DAY: referral and a consequence.

- ⇒NOTIFICATIONS FOR TARDY REFERRALS ARE COMMUNICATED VIA TEXT MESSAGE USING FOCUS.
- ⇒IF YOU DO NOT receive communication from the school , please contact the attendance clerk.
- ⇒YOU CAN ALSO VIEW ATTENDANCE AND referral information on your parent focus portal.

OUTSIDE MEALS/DELIVERIES

Students who arrive after the start of the school day (8:45am) with drinks or food from an outside establishment/restaurant will not be permitted to enter the school. Students will be allowed to finish eating/drinking in the office, but this could result in a tardy/absence depending on the actual time the student officially enters school.

Students will NOT be called out of class, nor will classes be interrupted to deliver forgotten items or food/drinks. Students may check the front office between classes for deliveries but are still responsible for getting to class on time (passes will not be given to students). Deliveries of balloons, flowers, food i.e.: Dominos, Uber eats, etc. are NOT permitted.

Per our district policy: Individuals on the student contact list are only permitted to bring in or drop a meal for their child. Each school will designate an eating area away from the cafeteria where parents/guardians can eat with their child. Meals dropped off will be held in the front office to safeguard instructional time. At the school's discretion, meals dropped off may be required to be consumed in a designated eating area away from the cafeteria.



SPACE COAST JR. SR. HIGH STUDENT CHECK OUT PROCEDURES & GUIDELINES

Please be advised of the student check-out procedures and guidelines in place for the safety and well-being of your student. WE DO NOT ACCEPT CHECK OUTS FOR STUDENTS VIA EMAIL OR PHONE. In the event of an emergency administration will be contacted to assess the situation.

- The contacts you provide for your student are <u>EMERGENCY CONTACTS ONLY</u>. This means, in an emergency, if parent/legal guardian is NOT able to check out a student, the Attendance Clerk will contact a parent/legal guardian to verify person on the contact list can check out student. They must have proper identification.
- The safety of our students is very important. Only parent/legal guardian can check out a student. If you would like someone on your emergency contact list to check out your student, you may. We ask that you write a note the morning of the checkout day requested; please provide the time, phone number and person checking out the student. Students will give the note to the Attendance Clerk. Attendance will call parent/legal guardian to verify the request. Without a written note, only the parent/legal guardian can check out the student with proper identification. Please make sure all people checking out a student have proper identification.
- > If your contact information should change. Please provide our school the updated information.

STUDENT DRIVER CHECK OUT PROCEDURES (THIS IS FOR STUDENT DRIVERS ONLY!)

- Student must turn in a note to attendance first thing in the morning. The note will be from parent/legal guardian, stating the student may leave at a certain time.
- The Attendance Clerk will fill out <u>Student Release Pass</u> and hand it to the student, reminding student to give to teacher at the beginning of class and have it signed by that teacher.
- · The attendance clerk will call parent/legal guardian to confirm permission of check out.
- At the time of dismissal, the student will give the pass back to the attendance clerk at the time of assigned check out. A student is NEVER allowed to just leave campus without seeing Attendance Clerk first!
- The Attendance clerk will fill out <u>Car Pass</u> and give it to student, this pass will allow the student to be in the parking lot and not be considered out of area.
- The student will sign out on the attendance kiosk.
- In case of emergency or the student is ill, administration will assess the student and determine if the student is well enough to drive home. ALL EMERGENT SITUATIONS MUST GO THROUGH THE CLINIC.

Thank you for following our process to provide our students with a safe check out process. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Attendance Clerk.

VIPER NATION LOVES HEIR PAR

Be sure to thank these local business for supporting our school, administration, teachers and staff. Each and every one of these amazing companies dedicates, donates, and celebrates VIPER NATION!!





















































